Imperial College Union

Appointment of a Lay Trustee

A note by the President

Background

The final Council of the 2006/07 session delegated the power for appointing external trustees to the Executive Committee over the summer. I would like to invite this committee to confirm the appointment of Ms. Mandy Hurford to one of the lay trustee positions.

Biography

Mandy was ICU General Manager for over a decade before she retired in July 2004. Before joining ICU she was a teacher and has experience of running a small charity. Her knowledge of the regulatory aspects of running a charity will be of great use to ICU as the organisation moves forward with Charity Commission registration.

Decision required

To appoint Mandy Hurford as a lay trustee of Imperial College Union on behalf of Council and mandate the President to report this action to the next meeting of Council.